
My dear friends….. 
 
It is with the saddest of hearts that I must take a leave of absence from posting my monthly 
calendar/newsletter.  My health is such that my focus needs to be on IT; that has become 
increasingly obvious to me as the months have passed. 
 
I know so many of you look forward to the monthly postings, and I feel as though I’m letting 
you down not only when my postings are late, but especially now in telling you I have to take a 
leave of absence.  I also feel that lately, I haven’t been able to bring the best of me through to 
you.  I treasure my work with you beyond all things, and it is so important to me that any 
information that comes from or through me be only of the highest quality.  Due to my health 
issues, that hasn’t been true of late. 
 
SO…..I must take some time to heal.  I can’t say exactly how much time it will be, but please 
know as soon as I’m well again, I’ll continue my work.  At the minimum, I expect to take three 
months off and if I need more time, I’ll let you know then. 
 
I am deeply grateful for all the love and prayers you’ve sent me.  I can’t begin to tell you how 
much they’ve meant to me over the years and especially in recent times.   
 
We are in a time of Change….I’ve been saying that for some time, now.  Remember, 
though….Spirit IS in charge and it is ALL in Divine Purpose. 
 
With great Love to you all….. 
 
And……. 
  
Stay Focused on the Light!!! 
 
 
Dixie Yeterian 
 
 
 
 


